
Belinda Scott - Newcastle Gas Storage Facility at Tomago with pipeline to 
Hexham 

  
  
To the Planning Department and The Minister 
  
Objection to the Newcastle Gas Storage Facility at Tomago with pipeline to Hexham 
 
Dear Sirs/Madams. 
  
I wish to make a  formal objection to AGL Gas Newcastle Gas Storage Facility at Tomago with pipeline to 
Hexham. 
  
I am still getting advice on this matter and  therefore claim Submitters Rights to allow me to be able to add 
further information to my formal objection upon completion. 
  
Thank you, 
  
Yours Sincerely, 
  
Bruce O'Connor 
16 Bucketts Way 
Wards River NSW 

From:    bruce who <brucewho@live.com.au>
To:    <plan_comment@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Date:    30/07/2011 9:11 AM
Subject:   Newcastle Gas Storage Facility at Tomago with pipeline to Hexham
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